
 
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for Restoration of the Trenton Wireworks Building in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Trenton, located at 319 East State 

Street, Trenton, New Jersey 08608. The funding would be used for significant restoration, repairs 

and capital improvements to the Wireworks building to allow it to continue being used as a 

historic community space. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 

interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


